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COMMENTS NO. 26 through 40

April 17, 18, 19 and 20 2002

An additional 40 letters were submitted to the SCAQMD from Jesse Marquez of the Wilmington
Coalition for a Safe Environment on May 2, 2002, which is after the close of the public comment
period.  The issues raised in these letters are the same as those raised in other comment letters
received during the public comment period. The following are the comment letters followed by the
numbers where the appropriate responses can be found.




